
Week of 8/5/2019 Operations Update 

Increase in population this week caused by Culex nigirpalpus taking advantage of standing water. Also 

cleaned up some migratory salt-marsh mosquitoes. The stacked-bar graph below shows the total 

mosquitoes from all traps in the District in white. The red is the sole trap we keep on the West-side of 

US-1 to monitor outside the District. 

 

Zones in yellow were sprayed by truck. 

 


